
We object to the proposal to develop on green belt sites. In particular we object to the 
development on either side of Enfield Road.

The development of this area would put undue strain on the surrounding roads, local 
schools and hospitals. The roads are already very busy and any development would destroy 
natural wildlife habitat and increase pollution and noise pollution.

The local schools are already oversubscribed. Also Chase Farm hospital still does not 
operate an A & E service putting more pressure on Barnet and Chase Farm hospital. 
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